
Clubs and Societies Board  
25th May 2010 

RCC Request for More Contingency 
A note by Andrew McLellan (RCC Chair) 

 
Yes, once again the RCC has run out of contingency money- apparently this is 
historically reoccurring, but not frequent enough for it to be worth us asking for 
more.  On the 13th of May the RCC approved a contingency claim to the value of: 
£685.20 
 
We have £284.05 left in the RCC contingency fund. 
 
This leaves a deficit of £401.15 
 
Can we have an extra £401.15 please?   
 
I would argue that this has been a year of particularly expensive contingency claims- 
we have had further vandalism to the snooker room at the beginning of the year and 
this claim is due to essential equipment failing 5 years before its planned 
replacement date. I would also like to bring the committee’s attention to the fact 
that the Underwater Club are funding half of the repairs from their SGI, however are 
not able to afford the remainder due to further planned essential expenditure. 
 
Our latest finance report is available at: 
https://workbench.union.ic.ac.uk/finance/transactions.php?Code=100&Year=08-09 
N.B. This currently does not include another contingency claim of £88.95 from the 
same meeting  
 
Academic year ending June:  
2009 – Spent: £1440.64 
2008 – Spent: £251.96 

2007 – Spent: £1743.10 
2006 – Spent: £1083.48 
2005 – Spent: £662.81 
2004 – Spent: £1685.06 (a bad year – glider and boat repairs) 
(not tracked before that). 
 
Attached is the contingency claim passed by the RCC Meeting 13th May 2010 for your 
interest. 
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